
May 3, 2024

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairman Ranking Member
House Appropriations Committee House Appropriations Committee
H-307 The Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Sidewalks for All: Downtown Frederick Streetscape project in
the Fiscal Year 2025 Transportation, Housing & Urban Development, & Related Agencies
Appropriations Bill. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Frederick, located
at 101 North Court Street, Frederick, MD 21701.

If awarded, this funding would be used for planning and design of a new streetscape project to
increase safety, walkability, ADA accessibility, and infrastructure that supports Downtown
Frederick residents and businesses. The streetscape project would occur alongside the City’s
planned stormwater upgrades on Market St. and Patrick St.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23
U.S.C. 133(b). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in
my immediate family.

Sincerely,

David Trone
Member of Congress


